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Dates for your diary 
2023/2024 

 15th January - Class R 
Cake Stall 

 18th January - Year 5 
Swimming Lessons start  

 22nd January - After 
School Clubs start 

 25th January - KS2 Cross 
Country Competition 

 1st February - Year 5 
Trip / SEN Drop-In 

 5th February - Year 2 
Cake Stall 

 8th February - Class R 
Open Classroom / Yrs 3/4 
Tchoukball Competition / 
FOS Disco 

 9th February - School 
closes for Half-Term 

 19th February - School Re
-opens 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

Sporting Success 
Swimming Gala                                                                                                                             
Yesterday we had a very successful Swimming Gala with our children taking 
part in both individual and team relay races.  Each child did well enough to 
earn themselves a medal in each of their individual races and as a team 
overall they were presented with the winning trophy.  Congratulations. 

Welcome Back 
Welcome back and Happy New Year.  I hope you all had a lovely Christmas 
break. 

Yrs 5/6 Football Finals                                                                                                
The boys’ football team attended the Hambleton Area Football Final, 
earlier this week.  They played five matches against some amazing       
opposition in a great afternoon of football. They finished 4th in their 
group working well as a team. Well done boys. 

See next page for team photograph. 
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After School Clubs 

Online Safety Newsletter January 2024 
This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is attached to this e-mail, for your 
information. 

You will be receiving the letter regarding After-School Clubs today.  Many 
clubs are allocated on a first come first served basis so please complete the 
online form as soon as possible.  You will be informed of the clubs your 
child has been allocated by the end of next week.  Clubs start week         
beginning Monday 22nd January. 

Sickness 

At this time of year, we get a number of illnesses in school.  To prevent          
sickness and diarrhoea spreading through classes we follow the NHS        
guidance of 48 hours absence from school from the last episode of        
sickness or diarrhoea.  Please help us minimise the spread of these         
illnesses by following this guidance. Thank you.  

Our Yrs 5/6 
Boys Football 
Team - looking 
very pleased 
with         
themselves 
after their  
football     
competition. 
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More information can be found on the school website:-  
www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

Message from FOS 
This half-term’s Friends of School committee meeting will be held remotely 
at 8pm next Thursday, 18th January. 
It’s a great way to find out what events are coming up and how you can get 
involved.  Everyone is welcome.  Please just e-mail 
fos@carltonminiottacademy.org  for the meeting link. 

School Governors 
Next week we will be sending out forms to elect a new Parent Governor 
for the school. If you are interested in finding out more about this position 
please contact Mr Crocker or the School Office. 


